
Friday 17th July 2020 

The end of term is here! The end of 

Year 6 is here! The end of your time at 

Blowers Green is here! 

It was so lovely to see all of you whose 

houses we visited and I hope you like 

the gifts that we dropped off. I hope 

it wasn’t too embarrassing seeing your 

teachers turn up at your houses like 

that! Thank you too for the wonderful 

gifts you shared with us. It is a shame that we had to cancel so many of the usual end of 

Year 6 activities, but keeping you guys and your families safe is our main priority. But 

remember you will ALWAYS be the ‘Class of 2020’ – A year that I am sure everyone will 

remember.  

You have been a fantastic class – a real pleasure to teach. You would have aced the SATs and 

I know you will do really well at secondary school. 

I have only one task for you to do today – take time to visit your new school website – 

familiarise yourself with your new schools and their expectations for September so you can 

make the very best start you can. Have fun today – do something you enjoy doing and maybe 

take a moment to reflect on your time at primary school and the memories you’ve collected.  

You have done Blowers Green proud and I know you will go on to do amazing things in the 

future.  

Don’t forget us – come back and say ‘hello’ in the future. You will always be part of the 

Blowers Green family. 

Love and best wishes,  

Mr Thompson, Mrs Williams (1) and Mrs Williams (2) 

 


